
 
Dear MS. Howland, 
 
It has come to my attention that the Energy Efficiency and Sustainable Energy Board (EESE) is 
looking for the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) to approve a huge increase to the proposed 
statewide energy efficiency plan for 2021-2023. This proposal will result in a significant increase 
(2.5X) to the System Benefit Charge (SBC), which is in addition to the existing SBC charge on 
our monthly NH utility bill.  
 
As a result our bill will increase, but businesses and municipalities will see much more 
significant cost increases, at a time when most are struggling to survive. 
 
I am asking the PUC to please temporarily suspend the proposed 3 year plan. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elaine Paula 
40 Iroquois Path, Bridgewater, NH 


